Ysgol y Plas – Newsletter

February 2018

Swimming (Juniors) Swimming will continue each Wednesday until Half term (7/2/18). 

Dinner Money Please note any dinner money owing after ten days has to be reported to Conwy County Borough Council so please if your child has lunch then send it into school at the beginning of every week.    

Cheques for school lunch to be made payable to Conwy County Borough Council please and not to Ysgol Y Plas. 

Music tuition
If you have not yet paid for instrumental lessons -Guitar, Brass and Violin lessons please send it in as soon as possible.  Cheques (£35) for instrumental  lessons should be made payable to Conwy County Borough Council please and not to Ysgol Y Plas. Thankyou. 

Holidays during term time

Just a reminder that Holidays during term time will not be authorised except for exceptional circumstances or if your child has an attendance of above 98%. Unauthorised absences can lead to fines from the Council.

Urdd Eisteddfod

The Urdd Eisteddfod Cylch is on the 3rd March at Ysgol Eirias, and the Dance Eisteddfod is at Ysgol Glan Morfa at 4pm on the 1st March. 

We are hoping to enter a Folk dancing group and the Creative Music Group.

Pupils can also enter individual competitions such as dance (disco/Hiphop) or second language recitation. Please let us know if your child would like to compete, as there are many different categories. 

Please be aware that if your child is chosen to be in the creative music, they must also be available on the 17/3/18 for the County Eisteddfod at Ysgol Dyffryn Conwy.
Urdd Art and Craft Competition

If your child is a member of the Urdd they may wish to enter the art competition. 

There are competitions for all mediums and materials. These must be in by 26th February.
Please look at the Urdd Syllabus attached for the different categories as there are too many to list here.

Admissions September 2018
Letters of acceptance will go out to parents with regards to Nursery and Reception on the 16th April. We do have a few spaces left for the nursery class this year if you know of anyone who is looking for a place.
Head lice

Please check your child’s hair regularly for Head lice. We have had a number of reports recently in both Infant and Junior classes.
School term dates

We close for half term on Friday 9th February 2018 and open again on the 19th February. Easter holidays start on the 23rd March and we return on the 9th April 2018.

Dates for your diary
6/2/18 Last day to register for Urdd Competitions
8/2/18 Friends Valentine Disco 3.15-5pm

26/2/18 Urdd Arts and Crafts Eisteddfod

28/2/18 Urdd Arts and Crafts – County Eisteddfod

1/3/18 School Eisteddfod to celebrate St David’s day.
8/3/18 Friends Fashion Show

